
BANNOCKBURN HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
P. O. Box 211, Franktown, CO 80116
February 2019 BOARD MEETING MINUTES
Date:  February 13, 2019
Location:  Franktown Fire Department
Board Attendees:   Jack Shuler, Becky Realsen, Cynthia Goetz, & Tammy Edwards 
Document Committee Members:  Kaye Wilcox & John Edwards

Residents Attending: Sandra and Janelle Blankenbeckler
Meeting was called to order by Jack Shuler at 7:03 PM
Quorum was obtained with 4 Board members present. All in attendance were welcomed.
 Reports:

Secretary’s Report was reviewed. Motion by Tammy to approve. Motion carried.

Treasurer's Report was reviewed. Motion by Cynthia to approve. Motion carried.

Social Committee Chairman position is open, and residents interested are encouraged to contact a Board member. Easter Egg Hunt will be cancelled unless a resident from Bannockburn will volunteer to chair it.  Requests for a volunteer chairman will be posted on Nextdoor.

Welcome Committee - No new residents to Bannockburn.
Old Business:


Counting variance results occur at the Feb. meeting for the Pickles and Blenkenbeckler request to put metal siding on their barn. The variance for metal siding on the barn at 2100 Deerpath Trail was approved.   15 ballots were returned with 14 approvals and 1 objection.  The variance for metal siding on the barn at 9710 Tanglewood Rd was approved with 14 ballots returned.  12 approved and 2 were returned with no vote.  President Jack will send a letter to each owner and a file a letter with the County.


A Bannockburn HOA meeting for all Bannockburn residents to discuss the proposed changes to the covenants, bylaws and policies is set for March 23, 2019 from 1:30-4:00 at the Franktown Fire Department large meeting room with a representative from VF Law available to answer any questions or concerns from residents.  Prior to the meeting, residents will receive a letter with instructions on how to access the proposed covenants, bylaws and policies via the Bannockburn Website.  Residents are encouraged to review the proposed covenants, bylaws and policies and bring questions to the meeting, or email them to a Board member if there is a conflict with attending the meeting.  Voting to approve the proposed covenants will occur after residents have a change to express their questions and get answers at the March 23 meeting.  

Residents who have their property in Trusts will need to provide a contact person for their Trust to the Board in the event the resident is unavailable or incapacitated in some way.  


Three position on the Bannockburn are open.  They are Vice-President/Environment Chair, Social Chair or Secretary and Member At Large.  Please consider becoming a member of the BHOA Board in one of the positions.  

New Business:

Winter/Spring Newsletter will be posted on Nextdoor and the Bannockburn Website the end of February. 


A volunteer chairman for the Easter Egg Hunt is needed.  Please volunteer if interested. 

Adjourned at 8:35
Prepared By: Cynthia Goetz, Secretary


